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(Regional)-More Snow Forecasted For KCSR Listening Area

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 01/30/2013 03:31 PM

(Chadron)-The National Weather Service is forecasting another round of snow throughout the next 24
hours. Parts of the Nebraska Panhandle could see as much as an inch according to the forecast projections. 
 
Further north into the southern portions of the Black Hills they are currently in a winter weather advisory as
places like Custer and Hot Springs are in for another possible 3 to 5 inches of snow by Thursday afternoon.
 
Arctic air will be ushered in with this storm system and is expected to drop wind chills in parts of west central and
southwest South Dakota down to negative 45 degrees by Thursday morning.
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